
	

	

	
 
Greetings in Christ                                                                                                          Jan & Feb 2021 
  
   Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ, I pray this letter finds you in the joy of the Lord. We 
are in our summer months in Chile and the ministry is as strong as ever with souls being won to our 
Lord Jesus. We are over joyed with two more souls coming to Christ these past few weeks. First, 
Lucas was saved, a young boy in the church, his family are active members. Lucas is nine years old 
and I was able to lead him to Christ in his home while his mother watched.     
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
   Working the ministry during COVID has been a challenge, but we are making the most of it. We still 
cannot have church services, but we are able to make some personal visits. Marta and I have been 
using every way possible to be a blessing to those in their homes. Please pray for a young man 
named Miguel who I led to the Lord. He is twenty-seven and from Peru, living in Chile. He is 
struggling with a drug problem, but we know our Lord is able to deliver him. 
   Please keep us in your prayers, Santiago has become a very dangerous city, with a very high crime 
rate. I can’t even begin to tell you what we live through on a weekly basis, all I can say is we need 
God´s protection every day. Sad to say that two more missionary families recently left the field of 
Santiago Chile and returned to the states. I know that the pressure from all the violent crimes has 
played a role in these decisions. When God called us to be missionaries, he didn’t say it would be 
easy, but he did say that he would be with us every step of the way. 
   Thank you so much for your faithful prayer and support for us in Chile. I know some of you we have 
not seen for years, maybe even more than ten years, but rest assured we are busy in the work of the 
Lord Jesus and are honored that you have put your trust in us as your missionaries.         
 
                                                                                                                     Mike & Marta Mullins 
                                                                                                                     Missionaries to Chile 

                                                 

	 	 	 	


